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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 351 (USA) HEPBURN BED

A luxurious upholstered bed with elegant 
simplicity and visual lightness achieved 
through the clever use of superb materials. 
Solid American black walnut or American white 
oak legs in a unique shape elegantly raise the 
slender body of the bed. Optional side tables 
in solid American white oak or black walnut 
connect intuitively to the underside of the 
bed. 

SIZE

351AQ queen 
W61 1/4 × L89 3/4 × H40 2/3 ”, fits mattress 
W60 × L80 "

351AK king 
W77 1/4 × L89 3/4 × H40 2/3 ”, fits mattress 
W76 × L80 "

351AC california king
W73 1/4 × L93 3/4 × H40 2/3 ”, fits mattress 
W72 × L84 "

platform height 12 1/8 "

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information. Platform base is 
an advanced, black dyed wood composite with an 
oil and wax finish. This panel has holes for 
air circulation. NOTE: The platform surface is 
smooth, thus a small amount of mattress 
movement may occur, though in most cases the 
weight of the mattress will hold it in place. 
If you prefer to control the movement, you may 
wish to use a non-slip mattress pad. Assembly: 
Hepburn Bed

Please note that when using leather to 
upholster the expansive surface of the 
headboard, our craftspeople will use their 
discretion to ensure the natural variations in 
the hide’s colour and grain are most elegantly 
displayed. This may mean adding stitch lines to 
the headboard.
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